
                                                                       

                            May 20, 2012 MFAA Meeting, held at the Lunenburg Sportsmans Club 

 

Call to order:  1:15pm 

Roll Call: President and NFAA Director: Paul Lewkowicz, 1st Vice President: CB Keith, 2nd Vice President: 

Jeffrey Greiman, Classification Secretary/Treasurer: Ruby Shannon, Recording Secretary: Carmen Sarver, 

Beard Members: George Williams & Greg Gioiosi. 

Clubs Present:  Granby, Luneneburg, Riverside, Teepee 

Secretary Report: Accepted as read and Posted  

Treasurer Report:  Accepted as written  

Correspondence: None 

Committees: 

1. Auditing: No report 

2. By-Law:  No changes 

3. Classification:  161 1st Head of HH, 2nd & 3rd  members 32, 5 NFAA/NAA for a total of 198  

4. Newsletter:  Please submit any additions by June 2nd to be posted with the newsletter 

5. 20 Pins: Duke Willard has passed 20 Pins awards over to Carmen Sarver 

6. Bow Hunter:  No Report 

7. Tournament:  All shooter awards have been given and will order awards for state shoot as 

soon as information received.  Comment on end of year shooter awards of clothing, would 

like to lean towards gift certificates due to problems with the clothing orders and fact that 

we do not get a break or discount regardless of quanitiy ordered.  Suggested gift certificates 

for Lancaster Archery and/or local Member shops.  Please respond to Jeff Greiman with 

opinion and or suggestions. 

8. NFAA Directors Report:  Inspections must be completed for indoor and outdoor coursed, 

Lunenburg to be done today, Nenemeseck due by end of October, Pequoig is Late, Riverside 

due by end of August, Teepee Indoor by end of September, Westfield is up to date, Woburn 

indoor by end of October.  Please contact Paul Lewkowicz to make arrangements. 

 



 

Old Business:  None 

New Business: Nominations are open for MFAA possitions of  2nd Vice President, Recording Secretary, 

Classification secretary and Treasurer.  A Nominating Committee has been formed, so please contact 

Patrick Pattengill or Paul Lewkowicz with your nominations.  A nomination for Greg Gioiosi has been put 

in for 2nd Vice President.  

Good of the Association:  None 

Next Meeting:   Hosted by Lunenburg Sportsmans Club on August 19th  2012 after the Outdoor Shoot.  

Adjurned: 1:28pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 


